FRIDAY 28 JANUARY 2022

NEWSLETTER

Archbishop Hutton's VC Primary School

a tree is known by its fruit

















WELL DONE HUTTON

SUPER LEARNERS

Learner of the Week Super Readers

Class 1: Connor Hamling

Class 2: Owen Price

Class 3: Jaxon Walsh

Class 4: Jack Edmondson

Writing Superstars

Class 1: Rory Robinson

Class 2: Isla Grimshaw

Class 3: Jessica Richards

Class 4: Georgia Holmes

Olere 4: Mis Devilor

Class 1: Mia Postlethwaite

Class 2: Finley Robinson

Class 3: Lily Smith

Class 4: Faith Hamling

Mega Maths Heroes

Class 1: Elanor Smith

Class 2: Amelie Fairclough

Class 3: Natalia Noon

Class 4: Harry Thomas

ELASS ONE - WORKING HARD







Class One have been mega busy this week as we can see from these photos. They have been writing stories, eating in their Chinese Takeaway role play area and searching Warton for shapes. Great work Class One. Class One have also benefited this week from a generous donation to the school. Warton Stock Cars have donated £500 to the PTA, which Mrs Barclay is going to use to buy new equipment for the outdoor learning space.

CLASS TWO - ART SUPERSTARS





The super artists in **Class Two** have just produced some epic paintings and drawings based on Van Gogh's Starry Night and the launch of Apollo 11.
What a cracking effort!

SPONSORED SUPER SPORTS DAY

Don't forget to get sponsored for our Sponsored Super Sports Day on Tuesday 8th February 2022. The children will be working hard to raise some money for some new outdoor learning equipment.

UPCOMING EVENTS

February

Thursday 3: Parent's Evening for Classes 2,3,4

Friday 4: Class 4 Lancaster Romans Day

Tuesday 8: Sponsored Sports event

Wednesday 9: Mambo Drumming Day

Friday 11: School Closes for 1/2 term

Monday 21: Back to school

Wednesday 23: Hindu Workshop Day

March

Thursday 3: World Book Day

Monday 7: Year 5 Bikeability

Tuesday 8: Year 5 Bikeability

Friday 18: Comic Relief Day

Wednesday 23: KS2 Borwick Hall visit

Thursday 24: KS1 Borwick Hall Visit

Friday 25: Non-Uniform - Bring an Easter Egg

Wednesday 30: PTA Easter Bingo

Anril

Friday 1: Break up for Easter Holidays Tuesday 19: Back to School

KEEPING US SAFE

As you know, we have had quite a few children off with Covid19 this week. Here is our current quidance:

- Parents of children who are classed as medically vulnerable or who live in a household with an immunosuppressed adult are encouraged to contact their GP to discuss/arrange vaccination.
- If your child has Covid symptoms, however mild, keep them home and inform school; LFT (Lateral Flow) test. If positive they should self isolate.
- Keep school informed if your child tests positive on a LFD or PCR test
- If your child is a close contact with a positive Covid case they must test negative on a LFD test each day before attending school.

Thank you for your part in keeping everyone safe.